
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT  
 

HILLSBURGH DAM AND BRIDGE 
STATION STREET AT UPPER WEST CREDIT RIVER 

 
MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

 
The Town of Erin has initiated a 
study to investigate possible long 
term alternatives to improve the 
safety of the Hillsburgh Dam and 
bridge.  Both structures are 
located along Station Street, 
approximately 150m west of 
Trafalgar Road, crossing the 
Upper West Credit River in 
Hillsburgh.  In 2011, the pond’s 
outlet pipe, within the earthen 
dam, failed and in 2012, 
emergency repairs were 
completed to fix the problem. A 
condition of the regulatory 
approval for the emergency 
repairs requires the Town to 
develop and implement a 
permanent solution for the dam. 
In addition, the bridge is nearing 
the end of its design life and is in need of upgrades to reduce the risk to traffic using the 
structure. Due to their close proximity and interdependence, the dam and bridge structure will 
both be evaluated under this study. 

The study is being planned under Schedule “B” of the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA). 

Public input and comment are invited for incorporation into the planning of this project. A 
project contact list is currently being created.  If you wish to be added to the project contact 
list, provide comments or to request further information, please contact the following:  

Larry Van Wyck  
Roads Superintendent 
Town of Erin 
5684 Trafalgar Road 
Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 
T (519) 855-4407 
E larry.vanwyck@erin.ca 

Paul Ziegler, C.E.T  
Project Manager 
Triton Engineering Services Limited 
105 Queen Street West, Unit 14 
Fergus, ON N1M 1S6 
T (519) 843-3920 
E pziegler@tritoneng.on.ca  

Project updates will be posted on the Town’s website under the following link; 
http://www.erin.ca/Notices/. 
 
This Notice first issued November 28, 2014. 
  
Dina Lundy  
Clerk 
Town of Erin 


